
 

 
 

Notice to all Members of the Chailey Parish Council Planning and Environs Committee 

 

 

The meeting of the Planning & Environs Committee of Chailey Parish Council previously advertised 

for 6
th

 March 2018 will not now be held and has been cancelled. This is because there are no 

planning applications or other matters which need to be considered by the Committee at this time. 

 

 

 

Signed…S Treharne….….Clerk      Date:   28
th

 February 2018 
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